
Well Folks, it’s been a while
Sorry no newsletters have been out in a while. I am now assigned to our training division and the 40
hour work week seems to have been replaced by the 40 hour work day. I’ve been enjoying working
with the newsletter but could sure use some help. Anyone want to help put some pages together,
just send ‘em in. Your efforts are greatly appreciated. The thing on most folks minds lately is the
heat. Keep hydrated, not just beer neither. I like comin out to the range but not to have to pick
someone up. With that said, please note that shooters meeting has been changed to 8:00 am with
shooting to follow. This is scheduled for the next couple of months until it cools off a bit. Be safe out
there. August’ shoot will be Hawaiian. You can wear shorts if ya want, you just gotta wear a cowboy
hat. I just repeat it, I don’t come up with it.

- Goofy Gunman
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Up’n Comins’

Monthly’s:
Chorro Valley
slosa.org/cvr/
2nd and 5th Sunday

Kings River Regulators
kingsriverregulators.com
3rd Sunday

Robbers Roost Vigilantes
robbersroostvigilan-
tes.com
3rd Saturday

Annuals:
John Wayne
Sept 7th—10th

Fort Miller
?????????

CA State Championship
5 Dogs Creek
May 3rd—5th

In case you haven’t heard:
Calgary Kate sent...
Howdy Folks –
Just had this forwarded to us and wanted all those
who know Tres Pinos and Querida to keep them in
your prayers. Their son is Nando Ramirez...one of
those we honored at the CA State Championships
dedicated to soldiers in harm's way. Please read this
note from Tie Long. If you would like to contact
Tres and Querida, their email is
tres_pinoskid@hotmail.com.

“Frank, can you please put out the word on the
webpage that Tres and Terri's son that just returned
from Iraq was involved in a motorcycle accident in
Hawaii. He is currently in Intensive Care and Tres
and Terri will be heading there on Sunday to be
with him. Please ask everyone to keep the family in
their thoughts and prayers. We will update you on
any information we get in the next few days.
Thanks, Tie and Kelly”



Hope this is helpful.
Goofy Gunman
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